
 

 

 

 

CAN YOU HELP? 
 

Burwell Drop-in are looking for a new committee member, in particular someone to take on the 

Co-ordinator role. The Drop-In is a voluntary service that provides friendship and support for people 

who have dementia/memory problems, their families and carers. We meet on the 2nd & 4th Tuesday 

of the month at Trinity Church, High Street, Burwell from 10.00-12.00 for coffee, chat and a variety 

of activities for those who wish to participate. We are a very friendly group that provides friendship 

and support in a caring environment. If you live in the Burwell area and have an interest or 

experience of caring for those with dementia and would like to be part of our team, please do get in 

touch with either Sue Evans: 07799 360858; sueevans1949@hotmail.com or Barbara Redman: 

07904 299133; bredman318@gmail.com. 

Quote from a recent visitor: 
“We really enjoyed ourselves; it was a lovely positive atmosphere 

 with a great sense of fun and support..” 

 

 
 

 


